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Members and friends,

Several of members have reported receiving an email from Tim O’Keefe, president of
Greater Olean Area Chamber of Commerce’s Board of Directors.

The email is a phishing scam and did not originate from the Chamber. If you
receive this email, do not open it, click on its links, download any attachments,
or reply with any personal/business information, as doing so may result in

identity theft or infecting your computer with a virus.

Official communications from the Chamber via email use addresses that end in
oleanny.com or oleanbd.com.

Thank you,

Greater Olean Area Chamber of Commerce staff

Greater Olean Area Chamber of Commerce
301 N. Union St.
Olean NY, 14760




